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Hi Jacquelyn, 

I have confirmation from Charles Bown that the report is planned to be released tomorrow
morning. I've been working with Tina Williams on some Q&As and Jennifer Collingwood on
some images. 

Can you please send along the communications materials, NR, KMs, etc so that we are
prepared here for the release. 

I haven't seen any of the communications materials on this yet and I assume we will get media
questions on this tomorrow. 

Thanks 
Karen

Karen O'Neill
Communications Manager
Lower Churchill Management Corporation
Nalcor Energy - Lower Churchill Project
t. 709.737.1427  c. 709.690.2012
e. koneill@nalcorenergy.com
1.888.576.5454

You owe it to yourself, and your family, to make it home safely every day. What have you done today so that
nobody gets hurt?
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